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January 2, 2025

Progress Updates 3.18.25



Community
Meetings
St. Mary’s County Department of
Recreation and Parks engaged public
input and users for the design of both
parks. Collaborations including
Southern Maryland Skateboard
Association.

11/13/23: Community Meeting

12/18/23 Zoom Meeting
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=VuCMK2nWAnc

2/13/24: Design Review Meeting
Commissioners meeting room
https://www.youtube.com/live/gQfub_
4TAIc?si=2S1LZNVAZZVWNOPK

3/1/24: Presentation from Pillar – final
design and input

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VuCMK2nWAnc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VuCMK2nWAnc
https://www.youtube.com/live/gQfub_4TAIc?si=2S1LZNVAZZVWNOPK
https://www.youtube.com/live/gQfub_4TAIc?si=2S1LZNVAZZVWNOPK


NEW 
ADDITION

NEW 
ADDITION







February 2025



March 2025



LOCATIONLOCATION







Nicolet Renovations Ground Breaking New construction
at both parks.

The existing skatepark at

Nicolet Park will close

January 13, 2025 for

renovations.

New skateparks are

awaiting construction

permits.

New parks will be

constructed consecutively. 

New parking and sidewalks

will follow construction at

Chaptico Park.

Target Completion



Project approved by Commissioners of St. Mary's County 

www.stmaryscountymd.gov/recreate/

For Project Updates

https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov/docs/nicoletpark.pdf
https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov/docs/nicoletpark.pdf
https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov/recreate/Museums/

